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200 Block of Garland Street Closure 
 

 
Traverse City – Motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians should be aware that contractors will be 
closing the 200 block of Garland Street between Hall Street and Union Street on Wednesday, 
August 20, 2025 through Friday, August 29, 2025. Additionally, the sidewalk on the north side 
of the street will be closed at the project location.  
 
Access will be maintained to all businesses and residences at all times and appropriate signage 
will be in place. Work is weather dependent and modifications may be necessary.  

If possible, please use alternate routes avoiding this area to reduce congestion, delay, and 
promote worker safety.  

We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. Please feel free to 
contact John McWethy at (231) 922-4467 if you have any questions, comments or concerns 
about the work or the schedule.  
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